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September 21, 2020 

 

Good afternoon, 

I hope this letter finds you well, and that you and your family are transitioning back into the 

school year.  

On Friday, Sept 18th we received the latest information from the Chester County Health 

Department showing the overall percentage of positive COVID cases in the county has decreased 

from 4.04 % to 3.19%.  Also, in looking at the percentage of cases in our four communities, we 

are averaging between 1.29% to 2.04% of total case percentages.  

Based on these percentages and following the guidelines established by the Chester County 

Health Department, the District has made the decision to begin a phase-in approach to in-person 

learning beginning on Monday, September 28th.  

The schedule is as follows:  

***All students need to bring their Banker boxes and devices to their first day of tin=-

person learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We have also revised the dates for Virtual Back to School nights on the 2020-2021 Parent 

Calendar (link is provided below).  More information will be coming from your school principal 

shortly.  

To ensure you have a clear understanding of the nursing protocols and procedures we will be 

following when students return, there will be two informational sessions scheduled with our 

nursing team and administrators. These are scheduled for Thursday, Sept. 24th and Thursday, 

October 1st for parents. Please choose the session before your students return to school.  

Registration is required. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 

information about joining the webinar. 

• Thursday September 24th 6-7pm: https://interborosd-

org.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_FZq9Ger0TWKAmokT9RvVmQ  

 

• Thursday, October 1st 6-7pm: https://interborosd-

org.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AbjnwEjxRW6eRrkERZz2WA  

Additional Useful links to review are also being provided:  

• Chester County Health Department Dashboard:  

https://www.chesco.org/4497/Coronavirus-COVID-19-Maps-and-Data 

 

• Revised 2020-2021 Parent Calendar with Reopening Structure:  

https://www.interborosd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=6383&d

ataid=10016&FileName=Parent%20Calendar%20Revised%209.18.20%20bcr.pdf 

If parents have questions or concerns, please contact your child’s building administrator.  

We appreciate your patience as we diligently work to provide a quality education to all our 

Interboro students.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

/mc 
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